
 

 ​Drive-Thru​  ​Trick-or-Treat​  ​Event 
 

 
 

For Port Jefferson Elementary School Students and Their Families 
 

Get dressed up in, hop in your car, and head over to the 
 elementary school’s bus circle to safely trick-or-treat this Halloween. 

 
 

Date:       Saturday, October 31st  
 

Location:  Port Jefferson Elementary School Front Circle 
 

Time:       10:00 am - ​11​:00 am 
 

Note:    All trick-or-treaters ​will remain in their cars​.  
         Our volunteers will be stationed at safe distances around 
         the bus circle and will deliver pre-packed candy to you in 

   the safety of your car..  
 

 
Hosted by:   PORT JEFFERSON HIGH SCHOOL VARSITY CLUB 


